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Town Council Meeting  
Town of Greensboro 

3.16.23 
 

Meeting held at Greensboro Vol Fire Community Hall 
13781 Greensboro Road, Greensboro 
 
In attendance:  Vice Mayor Bob Harrison, Commissioner David Spencer, Commissioner Pete Brelia, Town 
Manager Tammy Kelledes, Finance Clerk Dawn Parks, Shannon Pinder Hannawald, Chief of Police George 
Paugh, Sgt. Lenox Trams along with residents of the town and other supporters.  

Meeting called to order by Vice Mayor Bob Harrison at 6 pm. 

Flag Salute 

 

March is Endometriosis awareness month. A Proclamation for Endometriosis was given to Mrs. 
Hannawald and she gave a speech on her experiences and hopes of encouraging education on 
endometriosis along with support groups.   

Commissioner Brelia made a motion to accept the 3 businesses as discussed for awarding the mini grants 
and seconded by Commissioner Spencer. 

Swearing in of Chief George Paugh III and Sargent Lenox Trams by Commissioner Spencer.  Commissioner 
Spencer also expressed his gratitude to Chief William Biddle and Sargent Glenn Ray for their work and 
support with the town and also thanked all the guests that had come out to the meeting. 

Vice Mayor Bob Harrison asked for any community remarks. 

Chief Paugh gave a speech looking forward to working with the residents of the town. 

Motion to adjourn meeting made by Vice Mayor Bob Harrison and seconded by Commissioner Spencer at 
6 :27 pm. 

Respectfully submitted by Dawn Parks 

 
 


